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County Wide Appraisal Service, Inc.
P.O. Box 176
Onekama, MI 49675

Menthly Assessor's Report for July 19, 2016

The July Board of Review was held July 19 at 12:00 pm. The results of
that meeting will be included in my August report.

The latest data and attachments were installed on the Township
computer on July 15, in preparation for the July Board of Review.

The treasurer’s warrant was checked and it was signed on June 27,
The Village Treasurer's was signed on June 22. We are still in balance
with the county. The assessor's warrants were given to the Township
Treasurer, Village Treasurer, Equalization and the County Treasurer.

All of the deeds, transfer affidavits, PRE and rescind affidavits have
been processed.

Equalization did their appraisal studies for the Agricultural,
Commercial and Industrial classes of real property on July 8. I did go
out in the field with them.

I will continue to keep you informed on the assessing process.

Respectfully submitted,
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Ginny Martz -
Bear Lake Township Assessor
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